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 October 26, 2​020 
 
 

CLUB DISCUSSION & EVENT 
 

Youth of the Month for 2020 - 2021 
 

Coaches Challenge held in November has been Cancelled 
 

For more information regarding the Aruna Project go to 
Arunaproject.com 

 
 

HONOR FLIGHT 2020 
 

Honor Flight has been postponed until 2021 
If you are interested in being a guardian in 2021 contact Tom Sullivan 

 
 
 
SPEAKER SCHEDULE       

        
October 28    Tom Abercrombie, Frank Birkenhauer, Green Township Administrator 
November 4     Rick Buller 
November 11     Lyndsey Creecy 
November 18     Bill Dorward 
November 25      ​No Meeting Today   
December 2 
December 9 
December 16 
 
 
Clovernook is closed the month of January, therefore, our meetings for this month will be 
held off site.  I will update where the meetings are held as soon as the information is 
available. 
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